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Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We would like to provide you with information on upcoming tree trimming work at Wyoming 
Public School. 

Tree trimming 

An arborist will be trimming various trees on the school site along the fence line on Maidens 
Brush Road on Wednesday 20 November 2024. 

Traffic adjustments on Maidens Brush Road 

These works may cause some noise and interruption to traffic driving on Maidens Brush Road 
on this date.  

One lane on Maiden Brush Road will be closed. Traffic controllers will be present to manage 
the flow of traffic in both directions.  

Please allow extra time to commute to and from the school and surrounding streets on this 
date.  

Working hours 

Works will take place between 9.30 am and 2.30 pm on Wednesday 20 November 2024. 

We will ensure works are carried out safely and efficiently to minimise impacts to the 
community.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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